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Present:  Lori Adams, Alicia Ambler, Eloy Barragán, Cynthia Chou, Stephen Cummings, 

Aniruddha Dutta, Mohammad Farajzadeh-Tehrani, Tori Forbes, Anahita Ghazvinizadeh, 

Sabine Gölz, Blaine Greteman, Jennifer Haylett, Ashley Jennings, Megan Knight, Mary 

Kosloski, Greg Landini, Andrew Lewis, Anna Malkova, Elizabeth Menninga, Bruce 

Nottingham-Spencer, Isaac Petersen, Silvia Secchi, Padmini Srinivasan, Glenn Storey, Anu 

Subramanian, Travis Vogan, Michelle Voss, Frank Weirich, David Weiss, Marc Wold, Katie 

Wolfe, Xiaoyi Zhang 

 

Absent (Excused):  Anthony Arnone, Art Borreca, Margaret Carrel, Joyee Ghosh, Benjamin 

Hunnicutt, Claudio Margulis, Rachel McLaren, Yannick Meurice, David Puderbaugh, Mary Ann 

Rasmussen, Phillip Round, Stephen Warren 

 

Absent:  Andrew Casto, Monica Correia, Emilie Destruel Johnson, Steve Duck, Will 

Jennings, Luis Muñoz, Catriona Parratt, Kendra Strand, Richard Turner 

 

Guests:  Jennifer Bertrand, Adam Jaschen, Abbie Katz 

1. Lori Adams, Associate Professor of Instruction, Department of Biology, Secretary of 

Faculty Assembly, made several announcements: 

a. CLAS faculty governance elections are open for voting today through March 4. 

b. The Faculty Assembly Nominating Committee is seeking nominations of officers 

for 2020-2021, including Chair, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, and Secretary. Faculty 

may send nominations to a Nominating Committee member by March 27.  

c. CLAS Strategic Planning Listening Sessions will be held on February 28, March 

24, and April 9 in the IMU. In addition, Sara Sanders, Associate Dean for 

Strategic Initiatives and Director of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion; and David 

Cunning, Professor and Chair, Department of Philosophy, and Co-chair CLAS 

Strategic Planning Steering Committee, are scheduled to come to the Faculty 

Assembly meeting on March 25 for FA members to provide feedback on the draft 

CLAS Strategic Plan. 

d. Bruce Harreld, President of the University of Iowa, will visit with Faculty Assembly 

at the March 25 meeting. Faculty Assembly members may send topics they would 

like President Harreld to discuss to a Faculty Assembly officer by March 4. 

2. The minutes from January 29, 2020, were approved. 

3. Abbie Katz, Associate Professor of Instruction, Department of Theatre Arts, presented a 

proposal for revision to the Certificate in Arts Entrepreneurship, previously approved by 

CLAS Undergraduate Educational Policy and Curriculum Committee. The program was 

launched as the Certificate in Performing Arts Entrepreneurship in 2008, and renamed in 

2016 when the scope of the certificate was expanded. The new certificate structure will 

be tiered to ensure that students have a strong foundation in both their arts discipline 



and business core courses before enrolling in the required Arts Leadership Seminar 

capstone. The proposal was approved.  

4. Faculty Assembly adopted a motion, postponed from January 29, 2020, to approve with 

a correction “A Resolution In Support of Renewing Climate, Energy, and Sustainability 

Leadership at the University of Iowa”, as adapted by Tyler Priest, Associate Professor, 

Departments of History and Geographical & Sustainability Sciences, from a similar 

College of Engineering resolution. 

5. The meeting was adjourned.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Lori Adams, Associate Professor of Instruction, Department of Biology, Secretary of the 

Faculty Assembly 


